
Pendle Borough Council hereby gives notice, in accordance with
Regulation 24 of The Town and Country Planning (Local Development)
(England) Regulations 2004, of the arrangements for the independent
examination of the Pendle Core Strategy Development Plan Document.

The Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government has
appointed Mr. Mark Dakeyne BA(Hons) MRTPI from the Planning
Inspectorate to conduct an Examination to determine whether the above
named document is legally compliant and sound.

The Public Hearing Sessions for the Examination will formally open on
Tuesday 14th April 2015 at 9:30am. Subsequent sessions will normally
commence at 9:30am each day, and will be held at the following venues on
the dates shown:

Venues

Dates

April 2015

Mon Tue Wed Thu

Wilson Room, Town Hall, Market Street,
Nelson, BB9 7LG

- 14 15 16

The Play Room, The ACE Centre, Cross
Street, Nelson, BB9 7NH

27 28 29 -

Full details of the Hearing Sessions and the Examination are available on
the Pendle Council website at: www.pendle.gov.uk/examination

A Programme Officer, who works solely to the direction of the Inspector,
has been appointed to deal with all administrative, procedural and
programming matters relating to the Examination.

Anyone wishing to observe a particular Hearing Session should notify the
Programme Officer in advance, detailing which session they wish to attend.

Derek Thomas
Programme Officer
Pendle Core Strategy Examination
Town Hall
Market Street
Nelson, BB9 7LG
Tel: 01282 661658
Email: programme.officer@pendle.gov.uk
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